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NEASDEN 
NEWS 

Farewell and Good Luck Year 6 

Good Luck to all the Year 6 children as they start a new and exciting adventure at their secondary 

school. Here are some activities they have participated in this term.  

 

School closes on Friday 20th July 3.30pm 

School opens on Wednesday 5th September 8.45am 
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Tigers Trust Sponsored Shoot Out 

Thank you to everyone who sponsored the children for the Penalty Shoot Out. We raised 

£547.60, fantastic! This will help the school purchase a new Neasden kit for all the sporting 

activities the children take part in.  The children had great fun taking part in the football and 

making smoothies afterwards. 

Sports Day 

The children had a fantastic day on Sports Day. The results are as follows; 

4th place is Ireland, 3rd place is Scotland, and 2nd place is England. 

The winners this year are Wales! Well done everyone. 
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Phonic Awards 

 

Nursery  Ayla-Mae 

Reception            Logan 

Year 1M  Noah 

Year 1L           Jayden 

Year 2R  Lilly 

Reading Awards 

Nursery  Rosie 

Reception  Tyler 

Year 1M  Layla   

Year 1L  Bella 

Year 2R  Bella 

Year 3/4 G   Reece 

Year 4P  Gilgerne 

Year 5LB  Crystal 

Year 6G  Harry 

Year 6H  Riley 

Maths Awards 

Year 1M  Sydney  

Year 1L  Lucas 

Year 2R  Jayden 

Year 3/4  Holly 

Year 4P  Henry 

Year 5LB  Jake   

Year 6G  Tilly  

Year 6H  Oscar 

 

 

www.schoolmoney.co.uk 

 

As you are probably aware, we now 

use the online Schoolmoney website 

to pay for your child’s school meals, 

Extra Nursery Sessions, Breakfast 

Club, Afterschool Club and School 

Trips. All these services should be 

paid for in advance. If you are 

experiencing difficulties with 

payment please contact the school 

office. 

Thank you. 

 

 

School Updates 

Please remember to update the school 

office if you move address or change 

your contact number. We also require 

information if your child has any 

allergies or medical conditions.  

Thank you 

Nursery Places Available 

We have places available at our 

Nursery for 3 and 4 year olds. 

Please enquire at the school 

reception or call 01482 791169. 

It’s a great way to help your child 

prepare in our new modern 

school. 

 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
BOARD 

Morning Drop Off 

Please do not use the vehicle driveway to drop your child off in a morning. This causes 

congested traffic and could be dangerous if children are crossing the road. 

Key Stage 1 children should be accompanied by an adult while walking to Breakfast 

Club please. 

 

Please do not follow staff through the vehicle gates! 

Dates for Diaries 

Wednesday 5th September – School re-opens 

Friday 26th October – School closes 

Monday 5th November – School re-opens 

Friday 21st December – School closes 

Tuesday 8th January – School re-opens 

 

Sporting Achievements 

Congratulations to the rounders’ team who won the Hull School’s League. The netball team were also 

runners up, well done to all of you. The KS2 children also participated in the Hull School’s Athletics 

tournament at the Costello Stadium, they had a wonderful day. This term, our Y2 and Y3 children took 

part in a Sports Day for all the schools within our Trust. This was held at Christopher Pickering, the 

children had a thoroughly enjoyable day.   


